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June 16, 2025 
 
Donald J  Baune 
25409 Narbonne Ave. 
Lomita, CA  90717 
 
Via email only to: drdonbaune@gmail.com 

 
 
RE: Continuing Education Course Applications 
 
Dear Dr. Baune:  
 
Thank you for applying for approval of your continuing education (CE) course(s) with the Board 
of Chiropractic Examiners (Board). Board staff have completed their review. Please see below for 
the outcome of the review and course approval information. 

 
Bio Kinetics Health System Seminar  
12 Hour Category B – Wellness 
APPROVED/ONLINE 
CA-C-25-08-06008  
The above course is approved for the following date(s) and location(s): 
August 23-24, 2025                                                 Los Angeles, CA 
December 6-7, 2025                                                TBD 
Please Note: Pursuant to California Code of Regulations, title 16, section 363(b), the approval 
period for a course is one year. This course’s approval period is August 1, 2025 – July 31, 2026. 

 
 
 Please review the above course approval information for accuracy and report to this office 
immediately if corrections are required. Please use the above assigned California approval 
number and course title on all correspondence pertaining to the course.  
 
A course has an approval period of one year. You can determine a course’s approval period by the 
approval number. A course approval that starts with CA-C-24-04-##### has an approval period of 
April 2024 – March 2025. You may offer the same course multiple times throughout a course’s 
approval period. However, California Code of Regulations (CCR), Title 16, section 362, subd. (d)(5) 
requires that you inform the Board immediately in writing of any changes to the approved course 
that would affect the date, location, or instructor. If there are substantive changes to the content of 
an approved course, you must notify the Board as soon as possible prior to giving the course. A new 
application may be required pursuant to CCR, Title 16, section 363, subd. (g).  
 
If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact the CE Unit at (916) 574-7538 or 
chiro.ce@dca.ca.gov.   
 
Sincerely, 

Syeda As-Salek 
Syeda As-Salek 
Continuing Education Analyst    
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